JUN 2 5 2020

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

June 23, 2020

Dear Water Corporation of Kentucky or to whom this may concern;

I do wish my computer had a sarcasm font. How very "American" of you and "Altruistic " to propose a water increase in the middle of an unprecedented pandemic and job loss in the already depressed area of these Appalachian mountains.

What do you propose retired persons to do to pay their water bill? Shall we quit taking baths so often, quit washing our clothes? Our combined water, sewer, garbage bill has already reached the eighty-eight dollar mark with water bearing the mass of that bill. Did it ever occur to you to do the right thing? We just received an increase within the last year. When will it end? Shall we dig a well? I already use rain barrels to water my plants.

I beg of you to reconsider. I beg of you to do the RIGHT thing. Do not put this increase on the backs of the poorest of the poor. Things like this will insure that we will never recover. Things like this make sure that you keep your poor right where you want them....poor and disenfranchised.

Sincerely.

Tina Mike

114 Alpine Road

Middlesboro, Kentucky 40965

account #